
1260 KC 1000 Watts

WCDJ
We Can Do The Job

Kermit Geary
R.D. 2, Box 298
Walnutport, Pa.

Dear Kermit,

Phone 871 Edenton, N. C.

March 22, 1956

Thank you so much for your very fine reception report of our
frequency check transmission of last Saturday, March 17. It was
about the most complete that I have ever received here or at any
other station where I've worked. Your log was, as close as I can
remember, word for word as I transmitted it. It is gratifing to
know that our KW is doing so well.

We are comparativly new in the broadcast industry, having
officially signed on the air last November 19. So far we are
doing pretty nicely, and the future looks nothing but better.

We conduct freauency test broadcasts the third Saturday of
each month, and I hope you will listen for us again.

Thank you again for your very nice and welcome letter.

Si cerei

UOU./. E Ames
Chi Engineer

Represented Nationally by Hil F. Best Co.


